Having trouble viewing or want to print this email? Click here.



November 23, 2022

The 157th Annual Convention of the Diocese of Pittsburgh News for Deputies

The Convention Planning Team and Bishop's Office thank you for your participation at the 157th Convention of the Diocese of Pittsburgh.

As we continue to experiment with the format and content of this annual event, responding to challenges and opportunities brought about by pandemic, technology, and various other forces, your feedback is critical.

Help us shape future conventions to suit the needs and desires of those who serve in our parishes and communities by completing the <u>Annual Convention Evaluation Form</u>. It will only take a few minutes, but will make a huge difference as we look forward and begin planning for our 2023 Convention.

Click Here for the Evaluation Form

Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is God's will for you in Christ Jesus -- 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18

